
Teacxhers

Mrs. DeWise & Mrs. Sanchez 

Miss Emma  & Miss Nicole                                                 

This Month

We will begin a new 
study on Lights! We 

will learn the 
importance of 

electricity and what 
happens when there 
isn’t any. We will set 
up a campsite in our 

Dramatic Play!

Help needed

Thank you to all our parents 
for coming to our family 
craft day!  The students 

really enjoyed having you all 
in our class!  Also thank you 
for all the generous gifts 
during the holidays.  We 

truly appreciate it!  
We hope you all had a happy 

holiday season! 

Birthdays
Miss Emma January 4th

Nayelisse January 6th

Mrs. DeWise January 16th 

Edwin January 30th 

Looking Ahead

Spirit Day-January 17th
No School January 20th 

SnowBall Dance-January 31st 

Reminders

Please dress students appropriately for the cold weather!
Any parent who would like to donate any kind of snack we 

would greatly appreciate it! 


